CORRESPONDENCE
3/11/2019

Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 02956-2019

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 9:03 AM

To: 'Cliff Barr'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket 20180046-EI | Comments from a fed up Floridian

Good Morning, Mr. Barr.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20180046, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (850) 413-6467

From: AARP Florida [mailto:flaarp@aarp.org] On Behalf Of Cliff Barr
Sent: Sunday, March 10, 2019 5:59 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket 20180046-El | Comments from a fed up Floridian

Mar 10, 2019

Public Service Commission PSC, PSC,
FL

Dear Public Service Commission PSC,,

Florida Power & Light gets a $649.6 million tax cut and wants to reward its investors, not its customers?

I've had enough of FPL's corporate greed and | deserve lower electric rates.

My wife and | are aged over 70 and on limited income.

We're shocked that FPL is being so greedy while we suffer from increased power costs.

If other power companies are passing on their tax savings to customers, surely FPL should be forced to do the same.
With skyrocketing healthcare, housing prices and minimal increases in Social Security, a decrease in monthly bills add up
for people like me.

We need lower rates, now!

Sincerely,



Mr. Cliff Barr

537 Toccoa Road

West Palm Beach, FL 33413
(561) 686-4656
cb537@aol.com






